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CHANGE OF ADDRESS OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG 

The board (the “Board”) of the directors (the “Director(s)”) of NetDragon Websoft Inc. (the 

“Company”) announces that the principal place of business of the Company in Hong Kong 

has been changed to Units 2001-05 & 11, 20th Floor, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, Wan 

Chai, Hong Kong with effect from 4 October 2015. 
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Hong Kong, 4 October 2015 

 
As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises four executive Directors, namely Mr. Liu 

Dejian, Mr. Liu Luyuan, Mr. Zheng Hui and Mr. Chen Hongzhan; one non-executive Director, namely 

Mr. Lin Dongliang; and three independent non-executive Directors, namely Mr. Chao Guowei, Charles, 

Mr. Lee Kwan Hung and Mr. Liu Sai Keung, Thomas.  

 

 

 


